
April 4, 2018 

 

 

Dear Committee Member, 

 

I am writing to document Housing / Dining Services support of the Food Waste HTL Student Project. We 

have been in contact with the group on a couple of occasions and are happy to work with and assist the 

team.  

We believe the process they are studying may be a much better solution for our food waste than our 

current process of aerobic digestion. Moving to a solution for our food waste that creates energy rather 

than using it feels to me like something we must do if possible.  

I know you receive many great proposals but I encourage you to seriously consider this one. This project 

makes a great deal of sense to me given the volume of food waste we create. We are always working to 

reduce this waste, but we will always have a substantial amount.   

 

Thank You,  

 

Thurman Etchison 

Assistant Director of Dining, Facilities and Equipment 
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